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EMM.ASSY OF JAPAN

(TRANSLATION) Ottawa, April 17, 1989

Sir,

I have the honour ta refer ta the
consultations held in Tokyo from September 27 to
September 30, 1988, concerning the Agreement
between Japan and Canada for Air Services signed at
Ottawa on January 12, 1955.

Pursuant ta the agreement reached at the said
consultations, I now have the honour to'propose, on
behaif of the Govèrnment of Japan, that the new
Schedule as set out in the Attachment shall replace
the existing Schedule of the aforementioned
Agreement.

If the foregoing proposai is acceptable ta the
Government of Canada, I have furth§r the honour ta
propose that this Note and your Note in reply
indicating such acceptance shaîl be regarded as
constituting an agreement between the two
Governinents, which shaîl enter into force on the
date of your reply.

I avail myself of this opportunity to extend
ta you the assurance of my high consideration.

Hiroshi Kîtamura
Ambassador Extraordinary
and Plenipotentiary of

Japan te Canada

The Right Honourable Joe Clark, P.C., M.P.
Secretary of State for Extereal Affairs
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